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Calhoun County

License & Tag Update
Barry E. Robertson

Commissioner of Licenses

GOT A STAR ( ON YOUR LICENSE? IT WILL BE REQUIRED TO FLY IN 2020

Calhoun County Commissioner of Licenses 
Barry E. Robertson is please to announce the 
implementation of a new state-of-the-art Licensing 
& Registration Application. The new system will 
offer a more efficient and innovative service to 
the registration process. As part of the transition, 
renewal notices received in the mail will now have 
a different appearance, as multiple vehicles will 
appear on one notice-which not only decreases 
waste but places all renewal information in one 
location. The new notices will be contained in 
a perforated envelope which will conceal the 
owner’s personal information. The new system 
features: Web-based software, integrated document 
scanning, customer-facing displays and electronic 
signatures, as well as, comprehensive reporting and 
distribution capabilities; resulting in saved time, 
reduced errors and faster processing.

Starting next year, commercial travelers will be required 
to have a REAL ID-compliant driver’s license (STAR ID) or 
another form of identification for domestic air travel. The 
new rule applies to every traveler 18 years of age or older, 
beginning October 2020. STAR IDs are issued to qualified 
individuals only at Alabama Law Enforcement Agency 
Driver License exam offices. Calhoun County will continue 
to provide renewals/duplicates for license, ID cards, 
and STAR ID’s. Once the REAL ID Act goes into effect a 
valid U.S. passport or Star ID will be needed to board 
commercial aircraft for domestic flights or enter certain 
regulated federal facilities.

NEW LICENSING & REGISTRATION APPLICATION



Anniston - A new law will make it illegal 
to sell multiple cars on the side of the 
road without the proper licensing. 
Representative Randy Wood introduced 
legislation that states no person other than 
a motor vehicle dealer may sell a motor 
vehicle without being currently recorded as 
the owner or lienholder on the Certificate 
of Title. The new law also creates a master 
dealer license as well as changes the 
penalties and fees for non-compliance and 
offers further requirements for conducting 
off-site sales of automobiles. Commissioner 
Robertson has been working with Rep. 
Wood and a State Task Force ensuring the 
strengthening of consumer protection from 
potential curbstoners. Robertson says that 
“Consumers are at risk due to the seller 
providing illegal or incomplete paperwork 
and/or a salvaged title.” Curbstoners also 
sell vehicles under the pretense of being 
the owner in order to evade paying state 
and local taxes.

HOURS AND LOCATIONS

NEW LICENSE PLATES IN 2019

Kenneth L. Joiner 
Administration Building
1702 Noble Street, Suite 107
Anniston, AL 36201
8 AM to 4:30 PM – Mon - Fri
256-241-2900

Alexandria Community Center 
(former Alexandria United 
Methodist Church)
2065 Alexandria-Wellington Rd
Alexandria, AL 36250
8 AM to 4:30 PM – Mon - Fri
Closed 11:30 to 12:30 for Lunch

Alvin E. Gibbs, County Annex
109 Center Avenue North
Piedmont, AL 36272
8 AM to 4:30 PM – Mon-Fri
Closed 11:30 to 12:30 for Lunch
256-447-3566

COLON CANCER AWARENESS PROSTATE CANCER AWARENESS

STOP CURBSTONING

Why wait in line? Enjoy the convenience of paying 
online! You can now renew your car tag, boat license, 
manufactured home & business license at: 

www.renewyourtag.com.

QUICK & EASY ONLINE RENEWALS

RenewYourTag.com


